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ACADEMIC POLICY COMMITTEE - REPORT 

Thursday, January 23, 2014, 2:15 – 3:30 P.M. 

111 STUDENT SERVICES BUILDING 
 
 
Present:  Stefanie Ohnesorg (Chair), Russell Crook, Shandra Forrest-Bank, Carolyn Hodges, 
Jennifer Morrow,  Martin Walker,  Phuriwat Anusonti-Inthra (via skype and speaker phone)  
 
 
Discussion of Implementing Academic Policies on Continuous Enrollment, 
Consequences of Non-Enrollment, and Leave of Absence 
 
The members of the Academic Policy Committee worked on drafting three new policy 
statements that address Continuous Enrollment, Consequences of Non-Enrollment, and Leave 
of Absence.  
 
The outcome of this meeting was a set of preliminary drafts for these academic policies. These 
drafts will be further scrutinized during the next APC meeting on February 6, 2014. During the 
February 6 meeting, APC will also cross-check which current academic policies will need to be 
adjusted if we implement academic policies on Continuous Enrollment, Consequences of Non-
Enrollment, and Leave of Absence. It is anticipated that the APC report of Feb. 6, 2014 will 
contain the new policy proposals along with a list of changes to current academic policies that 
would become necessary as a consequence implementing the suggested three policies.   
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